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“Excellent attendance is vital for children to flourish and achieve” 

 

22ndth April 2025 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

On Friday 2nd of May we would like to invite all parents and carers of children in Year 1 to 

attend an information session about phonics and the Year 1 Phonics Screening Check.  The 

information session will be at 9 am in the classroom where Year 1 children enter school. 

 

The session will last approximately 45 minutes and will outline how we teach phonics and 

reading in school.  There will be information provided about the Year 1 Phonics Screening 

Check which the Year 1 children will be taking in June this year. 

 

If you cannot attend then the presentation slides will be available on the school website to 

view after the presentation. A quick guide will also be sent home. 

 

Please can you return the slip below to inform us of whether or not you will be attending. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

L McCaffrey      
 

Mrs McCaffrey       

Assistant Head     

 

 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Phonics Screening 

 

Name of Child:  ______________________________________  Class:  _______________ 

 

I/We will be attending the Year 1 Phonics information session                         [              ] 

 

I/We will not be attending the Year 1 Phonics information session                   [              ] 

 

 

Signed:  _______________________________________________  Parent/Guardian 
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